From: Robyn Palumbo

To: Major, Erica (BOS)
Subject: Cannabis tax
Date: Sunday, June 22, 2025 2:13:07 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
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Good morning, I am writing to urge a continuation of the sunset on local cannabis tax. Despite
having been a medical patient for many years, I'm paying for people who just want to have
fun. I have a doctor recommendation but because I can't make it down to city hall during
business hours, I pay so much more for my medicine now. It's not right. Please don't make it
even harder.

Thanks,

Robyn Palumbo
3915 balboa st 94121
415-370-4080
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